Dear Trash Monitoring Workgroup,

The next meeting of the Workgroup is scheduled for August 20th, 2019 from 9:30 am - 12:30 pm and will be held at the following address:

Ahtna Design-Build 3100 Beacon Blvd.

West Sacramento, CA 95691

We have three main items to cover:

- 1. Review and finalize of the Trash Monitoring Workgroup charter
- 2. Report out and discussion from the three new subcommittees
- 3. Guest speakers to inform members of current happenings around trash monitoring. Includes a presentation of expectations from the Water Quality Monitoring Council for the Trash Monitoring Workgroup.
- The current draft of the charter is located at: https://docs.google.com/document/d/1ViN3Jmmz7Dv1sqEncYhq8BavSte8CF7kovxhpmzKB -8/edit?usp=sharing
- 2. At the last trash meeting three subcommittees were set up and they will report out on their goals and strategies for accomplishing those goals. Time will be provided so each group can get feedback from the entire Trash Monitoring Workgroup. The groups are looking to hear what management questions folks are looking to answer. The subcommittees and leaders for each of those groups are as follows:

Homeless Encampments Subcommittee Kaitlyn Kalua - kaitlyn@cacoastkeeper.org Dalia Fadl - dfadl@cityofranchocordova.org

Citizen Science Subcommittee

Aaron Haiman - aaron.haiman@deltaconservancy.ca.gov

Sherry Lippiatt - sherry.lippiatt@noaa.gov

Data Standardization, Management, and Coordination Subcommittee Win Cowger - wcowg001@ucr.edu
Tony Hale - tonyh@sfei.org

Again, if you or anyone you know would like to join one of these subcommittees, please reach out to one of the co-chairs via email.

 We will also have three guest speakers:
 Greg Gearheart, Deputy Director, Information Management and Analysis, CA State Water Resources Control Board Dale Bowyer, Program Manager, San Francisco Bay Regional Water Quality Control Board Tony Hale, Program Director for Environmental Informatics, San Francisco Estuary Institute

Greg will talk about the Water Quality Monitoring Council and the role the Trash Monitoring Workgroup can play in informing the State on trash matters. Dale will talk about the trash policies the San Francisco Water Board has in place, and Tony will talk about a trash monitoring evaluation project currently underway that is supported by the Ocean Protection Council and the State Water Resources Control Board.

If you wish to review the notes from the first meeting they can be found here: https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1kTguEQvF_bgSA3NQK_8xB3M76MTnsYbu?usp=sharing

Thanks,
Shelly and Kristine
Co-chairs, Trash Monitoring Workgroup
Shelly Moore - shellym@sccwrp.org
Kristine Corneillie - krisc@lwa.com